


Lloyds Pharmacy within Sainsburys (Berryden) is closing.  Their final day of opening is 3rd July.

The five pharmacies nearest to Sainsburys are:
Rowlands, 695 George Street
Websters,  4 Hilton Drive
Bairds, 302-304 Clifton Road
Rosemount Pharmacy, 102 Rosemount Place
Boots, Foresterhill Health Centre

[bookmark: _GoBack]The nearest pharmacy which is open 7 days per week is Morrisons, King Street

You can find other nearby pharmacies on the website below:
https://www.nhsinform.scot/scotlands-service-directory/pharmacies/

Please let the practice know which pharmacy you would like your prescriptions to be sent to, instead of Lloyds in Sainsburys.  You can do this by:

Emailing      gram.woodsideadministrator@nhs.scot
Or
By leaving a message on the repeat prescription telephone line  01224 283977.    

Please leave your name, date of birth, contact telephone number and the name of the pharmacy which you would like to use.




